LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Greetings from Greenwood; we have exciting news here at the reading center! The new, rotating audio collection from STLS has hit the shelves! If you’re looking for something new to listen to, we have a whole shelf of new-to-us audiobooks. Audiobooks are great for long car rides, boring chores, and handwork like sewing, knitting or crochet projects. With spring cleaning coming up fast, why not make the work go quicker with something to focus your mind on, other than how boring it is to do the dusting?
     Speaking of spring cleaning, we’ve started cleaning out our collection, weeding out unused books. There is now a selection of books currently ‘on probation’ at the front desk. Come and check out the ‘Last Chance’ books to see if there’s interesting reading for you. Any book on probation that gets checked out automatically remains in the collection; save a book today!
     It’s finally April, and you know what that means; April showers. Do you know what April showers bring? (Aside from the mud, obviously.) April showers bring a great reason to sit inside with a good book! Thankfully, we have a lot of good books in the Young Adult book section. Young Adult books are intended for . . . well, young adults! These books are usually fast-paced, with language and a writing style geared toward adults, often exploring themes that are designed to foster questions about society in general.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use via Wi-Fi or public-use computers, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553 or greenwoodreadingcenter@gmail.com.
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